

## December Newsletter

December 2016

## Happy Almost-Christmas!!

The cold weather is finally upon us, and December is already flying by. Our Christmas Cabaret performance is less than 2 weeks away, and I know the dancers are getting ready to share their talents with you! As I shared in the last newsletter, there will be 90 dancers performing at the cabaret this year. The soundtrack is full of familiar Christmas classics, including Holly Jolly Christmas, Jingle Bell Rock, and music from Charlie Brown Christmas. Cafe Rose is preparing Christmas goodies and hot chocolate for us as well to round out the special afternoon! Tickets are available now, so check your emails for the ordering link, or find it on the News & Notes page on Facebook.

Christmas Cabaret will close the Fall session at the studio. Our Christmas break will run from December 19-January 15. Classes resume Monday, January 16, and we'll begin preparations for the Spring Performance (which is May 26-27). I am SO excited for the theme of the spring show and can't wait to start bringing it to life with the dancers.

Overall, students have been doing a fantastic job in the studio this session; lots of great work happening! From leaps, to pirouettes, to story telling, they have been improving in all areas. I'm very proud of them! Please continue to encourage them at home.

I hope the winter break will be a time of family, friends, and free styling!

--Miranda

## **Dates To Remember:**

- Spring Tuition Payments Due: January 16, February 13, & March 13
- Christmas Cabaret: December 18, 2016 @ 1:30 pm at the Edgewood Locker Event Center
- Winter Break (Studio Closed): December 19-January 15
- Dance Recital: May 26 & 27, 2017

## Merry Christmas from all of us at Fusion DanceWorks!